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Welcome to the Clean Arctic Alliance webinar: 

Please note:

● This webinar is recorded, and 
the recording will be made 
available post event.

● Please submit your questions 
via the Q&A section at any 
time. They will be addressed 
after the  presentations.



Question & Answer session
• Liana Larremore, Lawyer and Policy Advisor, Clean Arctic Alliance

• Irmelin Skigelstrand, Senior Adviser, International Environment, Norwegian 
Maritime Authority

• Elena Tracy, Senior Advisor Sustainable Development, WWF Global Arctic 
Programme

• Andrew Dumbrille, Advisor, Clean Arctic Alliance

Moderated by Sian Prior, Lead Advisor, Clean Arctic Alliance



Closing remarks
The Clean Arctic Alliance is calling for:

• Strict enforcement of the Arctic HFO ban from 1 July 2024

• Full compliance by all ships operating in Arctic waters 
through comprehensive flag and port state controls

• An extension to the area of application to cover all waters 
above 60o North

• Shipping fleets to step-up and not hide behind the use of 
exemptions until 2029  



Thank you 

For more information visit: cleanarctic.org 
Email us: info@cleanarctic.org
Continue the conversation: @CleanArctic

Help us build a fleet of HFO-free ships! Download your boat 
printout from our website cleanarctic.org, print and fold it. 
Post your photos on social media – and tag us!
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